The Town of Otsego Town Board held a Tentative 2021 Town Budget Workshop Meeting on the 7th day of October 2020 at 5:00PM at the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY.

Town Board Members Present:

Meg KiernanSupervisorSuzanne OlsonCouncilpersonTom HohenseeCouncilperson

Also Present:

Pamela Deane Town Clerk

Supervisor Kiernan called the Budget Workshop to order and submitted a proposed Tentative 2021 Town Budget for the Town Board Members to review.

The Town Board reviewed and discussed revenue and expenses accrued to date, estimated how much more revenue and expenses would be accrued by the end of the year and based on those estimations, estimated next year's total revenue and expenses.

Meeting ended at 6:00PM.

Next Regular Meeting will be October 14th at 7:00PM.

Respectfully Submitted, Pamela Deane/Town Clerk